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Carver County Health and Human Services 
602 East Fourth Street Chaska, MN 55318 

 

Dear Parents:  
Your family childcare provider’s license is currently being evaluated for license renewal. We are asking that you complete a survey as part of the licensing process, we are 

required to have parent evaluations completed by parents who have or have had children receiving care in the provider’s home. These evaluations are randomly sent to 

families listed on this form. Issues, concerns or potential rule violations raised on the parent evaluation will be discussed with the provider and may be logged as a complaint. 

If you would like to contact Carver County Licensing directly please do so at (952)-361-1714 or e-mail Licensor Tristin Sprengeler at Tpsprengeler@co.carver.mn.us.  

We ask that one parent from each child in care please fill out your name, email address, and sign where indicated. It is important to note, that we must have your signature so 

that we know you have received this information. 

Name E-mail Address: Signature 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

If additional space is needed, Please make copies. 

Child Care Provider: _______________________________________ 
*** This Form will be due back to Carver County when you return your annual paperwork. *** 
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